
2025 Cards for a Cause

Please consider donating the use of your original artwork for CASA of New Hampshire's annual fundraising 
program, CASA Cards for a Cause. The proceeds raised from selling these packaged cards remains in 
New Hampshire to help defray the costs of the important work of the CASA program. Your artwork, if 
selected by the CASA card committee, will be part of a series of greeting cards available for purchase on 
the CASA website. This is a great opportunity for you to use your talent to support a valuable organization.

www.casanhgifts.com

If your piece is chosen...

Selection Guidelines

• Artwork should be 4.75” x 6.25” (.pdf or .jpg) or able to be scaled to these proportions.

• Watercolors, acrylics, oil, pastels, photographs, graphic arts and drawings will be considered.

• All ages are welcome!

• Colorful children’s art, any seasonal pieces, NH motifs, religious holiday, birthday, thank you, and

sympathy ideas will all be considered.

• Up to three (3) pieces per artist will be accepted for review.

• During the review stage we only accept digital files or good quality color copies: i.e. color photos
or color laser copies.

• We will ask for original artwork if needed to make the best quality image.

• Your name and town will appear on each card. You have the option to add a website or social
media handles as well.
• You retain full copyright of your artwork. CASA asks to use your design on brochures and cards for
the entirety of the CASA Cards for a Cause program.
• You are invited to participate in our Artist Spotlight where we interview all of our artists and promote
any portfolios or businesses.
• Previously published artwork (e.g., children’s book illustrations) will be considered if you provide
appropriate copyright permission.

Submissions and Questions
Please send your submissions or questions 

to Katelyn Ellison at kellison@casanh.org 

by June 30. The artwork review and 

selection will take place in July.

CASA of New Hampshire provides a voice for children and youth who have experienced abuse and neglect by empowering 
a statewide network of trained volunteers to advocate on their behalf so they can thrive in safe, permanent homes.  


